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NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 

Beginning Wednesday, October 18th, the City of Lebanon will be installing a sanitary sewer 
lateral on 12th Street between Vine and Tangent Streets.  During construction (from 7:30 a.m. 
to 5:30 p.m.), 12th Street will be closed to through traffic between Vine and Tangent Streets, 
with detours in place. Construction is expected to last two days. 
 
Residents and businesses in the impacted area will be afforded reasonable access but 
should expect short periods of time where access to individual driveways may not be 
possible in addition to periodic delays and other related inconveniences. 
 
Residents are also encouraged to go the City of Lebanon website at 
https://www.lebanonoregon.gov/gis for continuous updates regarding construction location 
and current road closures. 
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience as we complete the repair.  If you 
have any questions or concerns regarding this project, please contact Engineering at 541-
258-4923 or engineering@lebanonoregon.gov.  
 
 

Contact: Ron Whitlatch, Engineer Services Director 
Phone: 541‐258‐4269 
Email: ron.whitlatch@lebanonoregon.gov 
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